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Parent  
Teacher  
Advisory  
Committee 
May 5 – 6pm-7pm 

 
OTHS will host a Parent-
Teacher Advisory Committee  
(P-TAC) meeting on Monday, 
May 5, 2025, in the Smiley 
Campus Panther Center from 
6:00 pm to 7:00 pm.  
 
We ask all parents/guardians to 
complete a brief survey.  Please 
complete the survey by 12:00pm 
on May 1st. 
 
Survey Link:   
https://www.quia.com/
sv/1218908.html 
 
The agenda will include a review 
of the student handbook for the 
upcoming school year,  
information regarding special 
education services, and a  
discussion on the topics  
included in the P-TAC survey. 

Final Exam Information 
Final Exams scheduled May 27, 28, 29  

SCHEDULE 

• See the full exam schedule here 
 

ATTENDANCE AND OTHER INFORMATION 

• Lunches are not served on final exam days.    

 

• It is mandatory to give semester exams to all classes on the 

days that they are scheduled.  Under no circumstances will 

final exams be given in advance of the first regularly sched-

uled day of finals.  

 

• A doctor's excuse or other third-party documentation, as ap-

proved in advance by the administration, may be required for 

students to miss final exams.   

 

• It is mandatory that students not be dismissed early from any 

final exam period.  
 

BUSING INFORMATION 

• Buses will run at the conclusion of finals on May 27 and May 

29.   Buses will run after 6
th
 hour on May 28.  Buses will NOT 

run after the early bird final on May 28.   

• The Milburn Activity bus will run at the conclusion of all Mil-

burn finals. 

2025-2026 Calendar Update: 
• January 28 early dismissal removed 

• March 4 early dismissal added 
 

View the full 2025-2026 calendar here  

https://www.quia.com/sv/1218908.html
https://www.quia.com/sv/1218908.html
https://othsus-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/shackelfordb_oths_us/ETamiATXr79Gr02ZU40ZyoUB6-pffcrYoeGxhUjMSRSyPg?e=YHVYMS
https://othsus-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/shackelfordb_oths_us/EdqgbXnNFSRFhFV0Sf14iW8BBeIlEuvHkqfHRCC-B9X2vw?e=Iz6Bm1
https://othsus-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/shackelfordb_oths_us/EdqgbXnNFSRFhFV0Sf14iW8BBeIlEuvHkqfHRCC-B9X2vw?e=H87acQ


O'Fallon Township High School District 203 and the  
O'Fallon Police Department would like to provide  
information about sextortion, a growing issue we've  
observed in the area. 
 
Sextortion is a serious crime where online predators  
manipulate or threaten minors to share explicit  
images or perform acts on camera. This often starts 
on social media, gaming platforms, or dating apps, 
where the predator may use tactics such as flattery, 
threats, or offers of money to exploit the victim. 
 
To protect your child, it’s important to be aware of 
the signs and talk about online safety. Remind them 
to be cautious when communicating with strangers 
online, and to report any suspicious behavior. The 
FBI encourages reporting incidents to trusted adults 
or directly to them at 1-800-CALL-FBI.  
 
 

For more details and resources on sextortion pre-
vention, visit the FBI’s page:  
 
Sextortion — FBI 
 
What Kids and Teens Need to Know About Sextortion 
 
The St. Louis FBI Office recently participated in a 
podcast on this important topic, featuring an inter-
view with  
Assistant Special Agent in Charge, Chris Crocker. 
We  
encourage you to listen to the podcast here:  
FBI Sextortion Podcast. 
 
Thank you for helping keep your child safe online. 

ONLINE/ELECTRONIC SAFETY 

High school students falling victim to online sextortion  

Staff Appreciation Week is May 5-9. Thank 
you, Faculty and Staff, for all you do for OTHS!  

https://www.fbi.gov/how-we-can-help-you/scams-and-safety/common-frauds-and-scams/sextortion
https://www.fbi.gov/news/stories/stop-sextortion-youth-face-risk-online-090319
https://www.on-boys-podcast.com/fbi-sextortion-targets-boys/

